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Subject: 
 

WA COVID-19 LOCKDOWN 

Date: 
 

1st February 2021 

Document ID: 
 

14, 2020-21 

From: 
 
 
 

David Armstrong, General Manager 
Ph: 9287 5522 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: darmstrong@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Board Members 

Summary: Action: 
No club training permitted till advised 
 
League offices closed, staff working remotely. 
 

Information only 
 

 
As per the WA Government announcement, the areas of Greater Perth, Peel and the South-West will be in 
lockdown from 6pm Sunday 31st January until 6pm Friday 5th February. 
 
This means that all football clubs and umpiring groups in these affected areas cannot hold training sessions, 
gym sessions or hold face-to-face meetings during this period. It is imperative that all football stakeholders 
strictly adhere to the lockdown requirements set out by the WA Government. 
 
It also means the WAFC offices, where Perth Football League staff operate from, will be closed. However, all Perth 
Football League staff will be working remotely and able to answer your queries, particularly with player transfers 
opening. 
 
At this stage, the AGM to be held 6pm Monday 15th Feb will go ahead as scheduled at Tuart College. 
 
Please direct your queries below:- 
 
Team nominations, fixturing: 
Geoff Palmer - gpalmer@wafc.com.au, 0413 614 889 
 
Player transfers: 
Jill Saunders - jsaunders@wafc.com.au (as in previous seasons, we expect significant calls this week and email is 
best for the office to handle this). 
 
Accounts: 
Nat Couch - ncouch@wafc.com.au, 0422 379 004 
 
Integrity: 
Brendan Kays - bkays@wafc.com.au, 0401 466 83 
 
Integrated football: 
Hayden Marchetto - hmarchetto@wafc.com.au, 0411 747 454 
 
Website adverts: 
Adam Gileno - agileno@wafc.com.au 
 

 


